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December 2016 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the team of inspectors from Penta International who 
visited our school in October have published their report. I have placed a link to the 
report on our website, and provide you with a link here: 
 
https://www.slc.gr/entire-school/inspection-reports 
 
I am satisfied with the findings of the inspectors. In my view, the report accurately 
identifies what the school does well and where we can improve further. The report is 
more than a snapshot assessment of our school as it stands today, in that it recognises 
the changes that have been implemented as we have worked to enhance the school’s 
ability to deliver the best British educational environment it can. The report 
acknowledges the efforts of the school to be always seeking to improve itself and it truly 
captures the spirit of our school. Most importantly the report gives valuable advice as to 
how we can further enhance the performance of St. Lawrence College. In that sense the 
report serves a purpose as it gives us direction for our future development and growth.  
 
I hope you will enjoy reading the report and I welcome your comments and feedback. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Phil Holden 
Headmaster 
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